
June 14, 2018
A voluntary product recall has been issued for above products due to 
safety concerns. Improper construction of battery box in some units could 
lead to short circuit and overheating of batteries.   
Please immediately stop all use of product and destroy or return to  
London Drugs for refund. 
Please see customer service for product returns or for more information. 

Urgent Product Recall Notice
Apex B/O LED Dazzle Lights
25 lights #43305   UPC 8 86778 43305 5
Apex B/O LED Micro Dot Lights
70 lights #06706   UPC 8 86778 06706 9

ST-June 14, 2018   CS-July 14, 2018


